Capt. Amarinder Singh
Chief Minister 
Punjab

Dear Sir 

Ref: Heritage Status for Sri Darbar Sahib

I/ We notice with alarm the decision taken by SGPC to apply for heritage status for Sri Darbar Sahib without consulting Sikhs world wide.

Having looked at the questions and criteria, I/We feel there are implications to the religious, political and sovereign status of Darbar Sahib and particularly the Akal Takht Sahib. These do not seem to have been considered by the committee or its advisors.

Moreover we are shocked at some of the responses given by the SGPC in the application. The SGPC is not the highest authority in religious matters in the Sikhs by any stretch of the imagination. They do not have any right to supersede the authority of the Panth and the Akal Takht Sahib.

This matter should have been consulted with Sikhs world wide before taking a decision that will alter the intended status of Sri Akal Takht and Sri Darbar Sahib.

We have written to UNESCO to delay the application. We ask you to retract the application immediately and further we demand a world wide consultation on this. We also think that the structure within SGPC that makes such decisions needs to be reviewed. It should not make any further decisions for the Panth until these matters are resolved.

Yours Sincerely

